
• 
December 12, 1943 

Mr. 4. S. Curry 
Chief of Police 

Subject: Jack Ruby Calm 

Sir: 

Information was received that Officer Telt O'Dell had driven a oar out 
the Nein Street entrance shortly before Lieutenant Pierce merged from 
this entrance. O'Dell was interrogated concerning this and he stated 
that he was not at the City Hall, but was summoned to the City Hall 
after Oswald was shot, and he drove a Squad Car into the Basement at 
that time, and when he left the City Hall he exited at the Commerce St. 
ramp. 

Respectfully submitted, 

e
we w. R.  

Captain of Polio, 
Personnel Bureau 
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